
 

TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: Aaron S. Reeves, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: Fire Department Trailer Sale 
 
DATE: August 20, 2013 
  
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Fire Department has in the past had two wave runners donated each year 
from Yamaha for water rescue.  With their new boat they no longer use wave 
runners and Yamaha has offered to buy back their trailer for $1,000.  The trailers 
original price was $1,200.  The Fire Department is requesting to be able to sell 
the trailer back to the dealer for $1,000. 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
Staff recommends declaring the wave runner trailer as excess property and 
authorizing its sale to Yamaha for $1,000. 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
I respectfully request a motion declaring the wave runner trailer as excess 
property and authorizing its sale to Yamaha for $1,000. 
 


